
 
 
 
 

Request for Proposals 
 
The City of Paris is accepting Proposals from experienced Architecture and Civil Engineering 
firms to submit their qualifications to provide professional Planning and Design Services to 
provide a Concept Design of a new Waste & Recycling Convenience Center located on property 
owned by the Bourbon County Fiscal Court in Paris.  Proposals will be evaluated based on the 
firm’s history, recent experience with similar projects, firm team member’s individual’s 
experience with similar projects, firm’s approach to the project, firm’s proposed schedule and 
firm’s fee for providing required Services.  The selected firm will be required to attend three 
planning meetings with the appointed design committee or as required to obtain a final 
approved Conceptual Design.  
 
Sealed Proposals must be submitted to the City Clerk, 525 High Street, Paris, KY 40361 by 2 
p.m., April 21, 2022.  Envelopes shall be clearly marked “RFP for Paris Waste & Recycling 
Convenience Center”.  Ten (10) copies of the Proposals are to be submitted.  No Proposals will 
be accepted after this time.  The City reserves the right to reject any or all Proposals. 

 
 
 
 
 


